
JAPANESE FILM NIGHT AT BAZE UNIVERSITY, ABUJA 

In continuation of the cultural collaboration with Baze University, the Embassy of Japan held 

a film screening event at the Law Auditorium of the university on Friday, June 1, 2018. 

Photos below show some guests at the screening, including members of the Japan Culture 

Club (JCC) of the University of Abuja. 

 

                      

                      

 

 

                          

             


